
 
 

 
Dear WCSD Staff and Families, 
 
We continue to dive deeper into our reopening plans to develop a model that will safely support teaching and 
learning.  I appreciate the emails from families who are sharing their thinking about our draft plan.  I want to 
assure you we are listening. I can see from these communications that opinions are diverse. Our goal is to 
develop a plan that offers families options and is flexible and adaptable, while also providing high-quality 
instruction to students in a safe learning environment.  I hope you will join us on July 15th at 8:30 AM when we 
share the next iteration of our plan with the governing board.  Meeting access information will be provided with 
agenda publication next week.  
 
I am also eager to share a new opportunity that is now available to our families.  Contra Costa County Office of 
Education announced a partnership with Contra Costa Television to support distance learning with televised 
elementary math lessons.  In a press release on June 26th they shared, “ ​Video math lessons for grades 
Kindergarten through Five open with a “Number Talk” followed by a lesson and practice provided courtesy of 
Khan Academy. The lessons range in duration from 10 minutes to 15 minutes depending on the grade level, 
and are offered in English and Spanish. The balance of each half-hour time block will be filled with local 
programming provided by Contra Costa Library Services and East Bay Regional Parks.”   You can access the 
lessons beginning June 29 on the county’s public access education channel (edTV). edTV can be seen 
throughout most of Contra Costa County on Comcast Cable Ch. 32 and AT&T U-Verse Ch. 99. CCTV is a 
public service of the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors. Lessons will repeat each afternoon starting at 
2:00 p.m., and will also be available on the ​CCCOE YouTube channel​. I think you will find this to be a great 
opportunity to support our students during the summer weeks.  
 
I hope you enjoy our beautiful weather and have a wonderful long weekend with your families.  
Happy 4th of July! 
 
Warmly, 
Marie Morgan 
Superintendent 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7Vg6wt7ZcYqOo1SwhTn3bQ/videos

